10/3/24, 3:41 PM

HARTNELLCOLLEGE

Fraud update

Maria Ceja <maceja@hartnell.edu>
To: Romero Jalomo <rjalomo@hartnell.edu>

Hi Dr. Jalomo,

Hartnell College Mail - Fraud update

Romero Jalomo <rjalomo@hartnell.edu>

Below are the current fraud numbers as of today 10/2/204:

Fraud Hold Total

Application 751
Enrollment 427
Financial Aid (mostly

2024SU) 259
Suspected Fraud 483
Grand Total 1920

We are seeing an increase in fraud since we have upcoming late start courses.

August 2024 = 403
September 2024 =779
October 2024 = 292

Wed, Oct 2, 2024 at 3:01 PM

| also anticipate an increase in fraud now that we are open for 2024FA, 2025SP, 2025SU and 2024FA.

We have begun texting suspected fraud students to visit A&R to verify identity to prevent being dropped from course.

Let me know if you have questions.

Maria

MARIA CEJA, Ed. D (she/her/ella)
Dean of Student Affairs | Enrollment Services
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